December 7, 2005
Mr. John Zych, Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street

Suite 2700

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Re:
2006 Electricity Distribution Rate Application


Generic Issues Proceeding – RP 2005-0020/EB 2005-0529

Interrogatory Responses of Horizon Utilities Corporation 


To Board Staff 
Please find enclosed six hard copies and one electronic copy in pdf of the Interrogatory Responses of Horizon Utilities Corporation to Board Staff. 

Should you have any questions please contact me at 905-317-4785 or by e-mail at chmckenzie@horizonutilities.com. 

Yours truly,

Cameron McKenzie

Director, Regulatory Services

Horizon Utilities Corporation










